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Objection from the Highgate Conservation Area Advisory Committee
The applicant cites damage to a retaining wall and excessive shade as reasons for the felling. Excessive

shade should not be grounds for the felling of a tree. The wall in question is shown to be a low one with minor
cracks which could probably be filled

It should be noted that pictures of the cracked walll are attached, but no picture of the tree itself, which would
have been helpful
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